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Get involved this Queensland Women’s Week! 
 
The people of Keppel are being encouraged to get involved in this year’s Queensland 
Women’s Week, as the Palaszczuk Government announces funding for celebrations 
and events across the state. 
 
Queensland Women’s Week 2019 will have the theme of Invest in women, Invest in 
the future, and will recognise the achievements and challenges faced by women and 
girls in Queensland. 
 
Member for Keppel and Assistant Education Minister Brittany Lauga welcomed the 
funding announcement which will be put towards the Livingstone Shire’s event 
“Women - Let's Talk About Money”. 
 
“There is an incredible amount of work done to support women in the local 
community. 
 
“The theme of Invest in women, Invest in the future aims to teach women about the 
importance of financial literacy, so they can have a bright and secure future,” she 
said. 
 
Mrs Lauga said this is a great time to celebrate the many achievements of women and 
girls the region. 
 
Queensland Women’s Week runs from 2 to 10 March 2019 and is an extension of 
International Women’s Day on 8 March. 
 
For more information about Queensland Women’s Week events visit 
www.qld.gov.au/womensweek. 
 
Contact John 0400787037 
 

https://www.qld.gov.au/womensweek

